
TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

“Be Reconciled to God” (2 Cor 5:20)

Saturday September 27th

4:30 pm For the intentions of Marty & Joan Chesser on their

50th Wedding Anniversary by Gerry & Pat Redsell

Sunday September 28th 

9:00 am For the intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor

10:45 am For the Repose of the Soul of Joseph Patrick Loney

by Marie-Louise, Nathan and John Loney

Tuesday September 30th    

7:00 pm Communion Service with Deacon Tom

Wednesday October 1st 

9:00 am Mass Cancelled Fr. Tim away at vocations

Thursday October 2nd  

9:00 am Mass Cancelled Fr. Tim away at vocations

Friday October 3rd  

9:00 am For  increased vocations to the Priesthood

Saturday October 4th  

9:00 am For the intentions of the Immaculate Heart of Mary

4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of Rosanna Lalonde by the

Steele family

For the repose of the soul of Harry Bouwhuis by Bill & Annie

Bouwhuis

Sunday October 5th  

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Marc Barretto-Duval by

the Mother Teresa Catholic School Council

10:45 am For the intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor 

THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S

Sat., Sept 27 - Directory Photos 9:30 am -3:00 pm, “Bishop’s

Special Collection”

Sun., Sept 28 - Directory Photos for Committees after 10:45 am

Mass, “Bishop’s Special Collection” 

Mon., Sept 29 - CWL craft workshop 1-4 pm

Tues., Sept 30 - 7:00 Communion Service, RCIA 7:30 pm Hall,

Adult choir practice 7:30 pm 

Wed., Oct 1 - CWL craft workshop 1-4 pm

Thurs., Oct 2 -Baptism preparation 7 - 9 pm, Youth choir practice

7:45 pm

Fri., Oct 3 - Adoration 8:00 - 9:00 am, Mass 9:00 am

NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’S

Sat., Oct 4 - First Saturday Mass 9:00 am, Soul Food Saturday 2:30

- 4:00 pm,

Sun., Oct 5 - Presentation of children to be Baptised 9:00am,

CWL Executive meeting 7:30 pm

Tues., Oct 7 - 7:00 pm Mass to be held at St.Thomas; Parents

Night for Mother Teresa Catholic School Grade Two’s doing their

Sacrament 7:30 pm Hall, RCIA 7:30 pm kitchen

Wed., Oct 8 - CWL craft workshop 1-4 pm, Catholicism 7 - 9:00

pm Hall, 

Thurs., Oct 9 - Youth Choir practice 7:45 pm, CWL 7:00 pm, KOC

7:30 pm 

Dear Parishioners,

I am away this weekend at the National Conference of

Diocesan Vocation Directors in Denver.  We are blessed to

have Msgr Kevin Beach celebrate Mass for us; he is not

only our Vicar-General, but also a former pastor!  

I am hoping that the conference will give me some new

ideas and tools for promoting vocations, but above all I

am relying on the work of the Holy Spirit and the prayers

of God’s people: so please continue to pray for me in my

vocations work, and for an increase in vocations to the

priesthood in our diocese.  I also invite the young men of

our parish to listen to God, and to be open to the call to

priesthood.  God bless you all!  Fr. Tim

P.S. You will notice a new heading for this bulletin: “Be

reconciled to God,” the theme of this pastoral year for

our diocese, as chosen by the bishop and his episcopal

council.

9:00 AM MASS – KNEELING/STANDING: Parish council has

been reviewing the suggestions from our parish survey,

one of which was uniformity of posture after the Lamb of

God at the 9:00 a.m. Mass.  Fr. Tim and the council agree

that, although uniformity is desirable, it is better to

leave each individual the freedom to kneel or stand

during this part of the Mass, especially since the universal

Church does not insist on one or the other.

-PARISH NEWS:

`BISHOP’S COLLECTION FOR THE NEEDS OF THE CHURCH

IN CANADA: Please remember the special collection for

the Needs of the Church in Canada on the weekend of

September 27 - 28, 2008. This collection supports the

national and international pastoral work of the Canadian

Conference of Catholic Bishops.

gSECURING THE INTERNET FOR PARENTS

Do you have a home computer with internet access? Do

you worry that your children might access inappropriate

sites? Would you like some peace of mind? Come join us

on Wednesday October 1st at 7PM, for an information

session on how you can, at no cost, secure the internet

and control what enters your home. Note that this is for

Parents/adults only.

gOLMM Library

DVD: Footprints of God:  PAUL Contending for the Faith.

First a persecutor, then a champion of the Church, Paul's

biography and travels are included in this Bible study and

Church history. Excellent DVD available in the library.

g ST.CATHERINE’S in Metcalfe celebrates Monday Mass at

9:00 am for those wishing to attend while Fr. Tim is

away.



BULLETIN DEADLINE: TUESDAY NOON to Church Office:

olmm@bellnet.ca or fax 613-445-9839.

SEPTEMBER 28, 2008

Ken Gaydamack, Justin McKenna, Teresa

Morris, Jack Tyo, Denise Parenteau and

Bruce Warnock. (If you would like a name

added to this list please call the office.

COFFEE SUNDAY: 

Sunday September 28th  will be hosted by:

9:00: Temporal affairs

10:45: CWL

Next week Coffee Sunday will be hosted by:St Thomas

Aquinas Catholic High School and KOC

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR

Sept. 20/21, 2008- $2641.84

Thank you for your generosity & support

gSOUL FOOD SATURDAY: begins again this fall and is

scheduled for the first Saturday of each month beginning

October 4th from 2:30 pm - 4:00 pm. Youth children

ages 9 - 13 years are invited to share the awesome

aspects of their Catholic Faith. Volunteers are always

needed! Info: call the office 445-3054 

g LIFE CHAIN: Following a very successful Life Chain

last year, we will be participating again this year in the

National Life Chain to be held (Rain or Shine) in Russell

on Sunday October 5th at 2 PM on the corner of Castor

and Concession. Bring the whole family.

LIFE CHAIN is a peaceful and prayerful public witness of

pro-life Canadians and Americans standing for one hour

praying for our nation and for an end to abortion. It is a

visual statement of solidarity by the Christian

community that abortion kills children and that the

Church supports the sanctity of human life from the

moment of conception.

g WOMEN’S STUDY GROUP! We invite all women to a

wonderful time of fellowship as we study God's Word. 

Please join us in a 10 week study of Cynthia Heald's "A

Bible Study On Becoming A Woman Of Grace." We will

meet every second Friday at 9:45 am, starting

September 26th at OLMM.  Please contact Michelle

Purcell (443-1520) (tmta@sympatico.ca) or Diane Garvin

(445-5277) for more info; all are welcome!!

g ALMS FOR THE POOR: September’s donations from

Alms for the Poor will go to adopting a child in Honduras.

Thank you for your generosity!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED IN OUR PARISH:

g CEMETERY COMMITTEE: is in need of a new volunteer

member. Approx. 4 meetings per year. For more

information please call the office 445-3054.

g3RD ANNUAL OPERATION BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN:

THANK YOU FOR TAKING PART OLMM raised $974.00

bringing the campaign total to $18,000.00!!! Well done!

OTHER NEWS:

gggg FEDERAL ELECTION 2008 GUIDE:  With a federal

election campaign underway, the Social Affairs

Commission of the Canadian Conference of Catholic

Bishops (CCCB) has issued a guide inviting Catholics to

vote but to do so with discernment.  The Commission

encourages Catholics to become better informed about

the issues, to voice their concerns with the political

candidates  and, most of all, to vote.  Available on the

CCCB website (www.cccb.ca).  

g 40 DAYS FOR LIFE: is a focused pro-life campaign

with a vision to access God’s power through prayer,

fasting, and peaceful vigil to end abortion in America.

This is the second year for the North American

campaign and our parish has decided to jump in and

participate by asking parishioners to commit to 1 day of

fasting between Sept 24th and November 2nd. We are

also encouraging parishioners to dedicate 1 hour of

prayer and peaceful vigil in front of the Morgentaler

Abortion Clinic at 65 Bank St. Sign up sheets for both

the fasting and the vigil are in the foyer.

g ARCHBISHOP’S CHARITY DINNER: On Tuesday, October

28th ,2008, Archbishop Prendergast will host his First

Annual Charity Dinner at the Hampton Inn Conference

Center in Ottawa. This year, the fundraiser will be in

support of Youth Ministry. Tickets can be purchased at a

cost of $125.00 each, or $1000.00 for a table of eight(8).

A charitable tax receipt in the amount of $60.00 will be

issued for every ticket purchased on an individual basis.

Fr. Tim will be attending and we are looking for 7 others.

Please call the office if you are interested.

g IGNATIAN DISCERNMENT: PRACTICAL APPLICATIONS -

Lay formation Course taught by Fr. Terry Donahue, CC and

Claire Johnson, STL at St. Mary’s Church hall, Mondays

7:15-9:15 pm from Oct 20 to 24. Review of previous

course on Sun, Oct 19. Suggested cost: $60.00 (financial

assistance available). Registration brochure at back of

Church or call 613-728-3175.


